
Congratulations to

Trinity St Mary’s Voluntary Aided Primary School

FOR THEIR PARTICIPATION IN

GREEN ENTREPRENEURS 2024
WITH THEIR PROJECT

‘TSM Eco-Stars’

Peter Littlewood 
Director, Young People’s Trust for the Environment

The holder of this certificate has participated in a Primary Awards for Green Education in Schools project and 
has submitted an entry of suitable standard for this award. 

Devised by the Young People’s Trust for the Environment


